
BANGOR TOWNSHIP
PUBLIC NOTICE

Bangor Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a 
public meeting in the Bangor Township Administration 
Building, 180 State Park Dr., Bay City, MI, on Tuesday, 
February 21, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. for the following:

A petition has been filed by Peter Dwan for property 
at 86 Tobico Beach Road which is on the south side of 
Tobico Beach between N. Euclid and Little Killarney 
Beach for the purpose of a 481 square foot variance to 
be 1,224 square feet (743 square feet is allowed) and a 2’ 
height variance to be 22’ for a pole barn (20’ is allowed).  
Property is zoned Residential.

A petition has been filed by Michael Lewis for property 
at 3967 N. Euclid which is on the east side of N. Eu-
clid between Wilder and Schumann for the purpose of a 
variance to have a second wall sign.  Property is zoned 
Commercial. (Postponed at 01/17/23 meeting)

You can express your views towards this variance by at-
tending this meeting, by mail to the above address or 
by telephone (989) 684-8931 no later than February 21, 
2023


